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SANEX

VAMAFOG

AN INSECTICIDE FOGGING SOLUTION
CONTAINING DICHLORVOS AND MALATHION

FOR THE CONTROL OF MOSQUITOES, GNATS AND BLACKFLIES.

DOMESTIC
DANGER POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

REG.NO.10134 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
DICHLORVOS  0.9%
MALATHION   2.6%

MANUFACTURED BY
SANEX INC.

2695 SLOUGH STREET, MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO L4T 1G2

BRANCHES THROUGHOUT NORTH AMERICA

VAMAFOG INSECTICIDE FOGGING SOLUTION is formulated for use in
specialized thermal fogging machines.

DIRECTIONS:

A rate of 7-14 L of VAMAFOG per ha.(or 70-125 mL/100 square m)
will give control of mosquitoes, gnats and blackflies.  For most
effective treatment direct fog towards the ground.  Fogging
should be carried out in the early morning or late evening when
there is a little wind and rising air currents are at a minimum.

When using a fogging generator the equipment must be operated and
maintained in the manner prescribed in the instructions affixed
to it and by the manufacturer's manual.

PRECAUTIONS:

Harmful, if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin. 
Wash thoroughly with soap and water after handling and before



eating and smoking.  Keep out of reach of children.  Keep in
original container during storage, destroy empty container. 
Handle and apply only as recommended and at recommended rates. Do
not contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Do not store with feed or
foodstuffs.  Keep away from open flame.  Avoid contamination of
ponds, lakes, streams, and other bodies of water which contain
fish life or which may be used for irrigation or domestic
purposes.

FIRST AID:

If swallowed, induce vomiting immediately and get medical
attention.

TOXICOLOGY: 

Atropine is antidotal.

NOTICE TO USER: 

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY: 

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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